Ce:
Subject:RE: Hi benjamin,

Mr.‘Wang,

The UTC has your company listed as active. To close Senda Intl LLC, please complete a Voluntary Cancellation Form and
submit the form to the commission’s E-filing Portal. As part of closing, you still need to complete and submit an annual
report, just complete the portions applicable to your companies operations.

If you have additional questions on this process, please contact the Records Center at 360-664-1234 or
Records@utc.wa.gov.

Regards,

Benjamin Sharbono

Regulatory Analyst

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Ph: 360-664-1157

Em: Benjamin.Sharbono@utc.wa.gov

Respect, Professionalism, Integrity, Accountability

From: Johnny X Wang [mailto:Johnnyxywang@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, March 5, 2018 3:32 PM

To: Sharbono, Benjamin (UTC) <benjamin.sharbono@utc.wa.gov>
Subject: Hi benjamin,

Hello,

The company senda international is already closed and has been out of service since last year. What do i need to do to file this
document with your department to let you know it is no longer in business?

Thank you!

Sent from my Sprint Phone.



